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P Taylor
fyi-request-20987-8831cacO0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: OIA-2022/23-0286
Dear P Taylor

Official Information Act request relating to scenario paper on grey area cases

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request received on 31 October
2022. You requested:

1. | have reviewed the document titled "COVID-19 Chief Executives Board Minutes"
and dated 23 November 2021.
(https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https % 3A%2F % 2Ffyi.orq.nz%?2
Frequest%2F17765%2Fresponse %2F78003%2Fattach%2F5%2FRelease%2520d
ocument%2520CCB%2520meetings.pdf&data=05%7C01%7 Cinformation%40dpm
c.qovt.nz%7C2a7fc43cc4324f24903408dabac7aa87%7Ceeab053309ef4b7a94060
f38551¢cc613%7C0%7C0%7C638027664858717848%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZ
sh3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLIAWMDAILCJQIjoiV2IuMzIiLCJBTil6lk1haWwiL CJXVCI6Mn0O
%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Qx1cGFsGozs YKBqvRKkXLdx0eHn53zfVDs
Bu1q3ST3s%3D&reserved=0)

2. In section 14 of the minutes paper under the heading of "Disinformation and
Harmful Content", it states, "Rachel responded that the a virtual team would be
established in the coming days, followed by the allocation of agency responsibilities
and development of a scenario paper on grey area cases."

3. Under the Official Information Act 1982, | would like to request the scenario paper
on grey area cases described in the document above, or any material created with
a similar purpose.

4. [ would also like to request any further additions to the body of material that
describes, or contains, grey area cases of mis/disinformation following the
publication date of the requested material at bullet point 3.”

In response to parts 3 and 4 of your request the Department of the Prime Minister and
Cabinet (DPMC) holds a very early rudimentary draft document that is in scope of your
request. This work was not progressed and so this is the only version held. As this paper was
not developed, DPMC holds no further documents. | have decided to release the draft
document in full. Please find the document attached.
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You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under
section 28(3) of the Act.

This response will be published on DPMC’s website during our regular publication cycle.
Typically, information is released monthly, or as otherwise determined. Your personal
information including name and contact details will be removed for publication.

Yours sincerely

|
Tony Lynch /
Deputy Chief Executive
National Security Group

Koxce

| /
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